ICPA Board Meeting 

Wednesday, February 25, 2009 – 3:00 PM Central for 30 Minutes
Board Attendees Present:  Bobby Butler, Margo Hammer, Mike Rafferty, Cindy Hazlett, Jay Mittleman, Joe Burks, Sheree Lupo, Mario Aleman
Officer Attendees Present: Rachel Dumas, Ann Lister, Stacey Krause
Guests Present: Larry Hanson, Rick Miller
Minutes

 Quorum has been met.
1. Minutes Approval – Cindy moved we approve the meeting minutes, Jay seconded. All in favor, none opposed. 
2. Officer Report  / Conference Committee Report
a. We are short two rooms on our contract with the hotel. It’s possible we will have to pay for them, but we will attempt to get the fee waived.
3. Website Update

a. Rick Miller gave an update on the survey results. 

i. The search function needs to be smoothed out and more user friendly.

ii. Blogs, live chat and social networking functions were requested.

iii. Want to get to know fellow members better – perhaps a member spotlight.

iv. Wanting a more thorough calendar that shows more upcoming functions and so forth.

v. Some want to offer webinars on basic and introductory issues.
b. Margo suggested covering this issue at the member meeting on Thursday after the conference and asking for volunteer to assist in getting some of these updates and initiatives active and going for the membership.

c. Rick will give a web presentation at the member meeting. 

d. Suggestion to attach member LinkedIn profiles to the ICPA website.
4. Finance Report – Stacey will provide a general budget update to the members at the member’s only meeting.
5. Legal – Discussion on the liable statements made by UPS regarding ICPA giving favors and gifts and how we should proceed. The mention of ICPA in the liable statement needs to be corrected as it relates to ICPA. Larry suggested that an in-person chat happen in Anaheim and we’ll move from there.
6. Additional – 
a. It was suggested by Ann that we cover our voting process in the by-laws at the member meeting because there was a change made. 
b. Larry said, we should remind them that they need to vote and clarify that we need 40% of the membership to vote on any election or issue vote to make any election or vote legal. 

c. It was suggested that we move the board meeting to Sunday at the conference and eating dinner together in the future.
d. Sheree mentioned we should cover the scholarship program to emphasize how the organization is trying to help the membership during a tough financial time.
Meeting Concluded 

Next meeting – Thursday March 12, 2009 – 12:00 PM Pacific – In Person
